FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would be grateful if you could provide the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000: 

1. Name, position, and contact details of your Fleet Manager or equivalent 
Junior staff names are exempt from release under Section 40(2) of The Act as they are personal data. The Council judges that this personal data is being processed for the purposes of employment and that disclosure to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1– fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified and not incompatible purposes.  Therefore, this Information is exempt from release. 

2. Number of EV vehicles in your fleet including vehicle make and model
Please find the relevant information attached.

3. Whether you have an established EV network and who runs this
Yes - combination of Geniepoint and Electric Blue.

4. Information on your public EV charging operation and if anybody operates this on your behalf
To date the Council has a public network of 28 fast charging sockets operated by ChargeMaster. 

During the course of 2021 this is expected to increase to 78, and we will also install our first rapid chargers, introducing 15 of the type around the city centre. All of this public facing network will operate on a PAYG basis on the Electric Blue back office. 

Additionally in 2021, the Council is expected to launch a trial of 22 on-street chargers in selected residential areas, mostly utilising LED converted lamp posts. These will operate on a PAYG basis on the Char.gy back office.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
